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Diving survey along the coast in Il-Port il-Kbir 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that a diving survey will be held along the coast from in Il-Port il-Kbir. 

 

The diving surveys will take place along the coast from Pinto 5 up to ex Pixkerija within 

the area shown hatched in red on attached chart and will start on Friday 26th March 

2021 and is expected to be completed by Saturday 10th April 2021, weather permitting.  

 

The diving survey of the quays will be carried out by scuba divers and will be 

accompanied by the support vessel “MV Goldfinder” which will be displaying the 

international code of Signals flag “A”. 

 

Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with 

caution and slow speed (no wake) when navigating close to the above indicated area. 

They are to coordinate with the contractor on site and comply with instructions given by 

Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF Channel 12 and /or 16. 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 

 




